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Dear Resident/Occupier, 
 

ADVANCE NOTICE of Proposed Construction - Golborne Road, W10 
 

I write to confirm details of the construction programme starting on 12 September 2016 in 
Golborne Road.  A copy of the improvement plans can be found on the Council website.  
I have attached a plan showing the proposed sequence in which we propose the scheme 
will be implemented.  The first phase A1 will start at the South East corner of Golborne 
Road j/w St Ervans Road.  A second team will also start in Swinbrook Road on 12 
September.  Parking for the traders and retailers that use Swinbrook Road will be made 
available elsewhere until this area is complete. 
 
The construction works will be undertaken between 0800 and 1800 hrs Monday to 
Saturday but this may vary dependent on work activities.  In order to complete the work 
as quickly as possible, quieter activities such as laying paving may be carried out on 
Sundays.  Please check for local parking restrictions as parking bays may be suspended 
in order to allow the work to take place safely. These restrictions could change over the 
course of the work, so please check notices before 8.30am. 
 

Due to the nature of the work, there will be some noise and disruption, but we will try to 
keep this to an absolute minimum. However, please accept our apologies in advance for 
any inconvenience caused.  
 

The Council has appointed a Liaison Officer, Helen McConnell, to act as a single point of 
contact for residents, retailers and traders whilst the works are underway.  Helen will be 
available during normal working hours Monday to Friday and her contact details are as 
follows;  Helen.McConnell@fmconway.co.uk  0208 636 8822 or 07917 518 529.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Gary Noble - Chief Engineer 
Transport and Technical Services 
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